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Representative Boyle:

This draft is based on 2003 Assembly Bill 955.  The draft is modified by removing the
requirement that individuals forming a domestic partnership may not be related to
each other and by adding the requirement that the individuals are living together in
the same household.  I added a provision [s. 770.05 (2)] that specifies that immediate
family members may form a domestic partnership, because that is different from
“considering” themselves to be members of each other’s immediate family.
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